BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI

NOTICE OF MEETING

	COMES NOW Missouri Solar Energy Industries Association (“MOSEIA”) and for its Notice of Meeting states as follows:
	Pursuant to 4 CSR 240-4.020, MOSEIA is filing this Notice of Meeting in all its cases pending before the Missouri Public Service Commission.
	On January 31, 2014 MOSEIA is hosting a series of meetings with energy stakeholders in the state of Missouri from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. in the Board Room at the Kansas City Marriott Hotel County Club Plaza, 4445 Main Street, Kansas City, Missouri. Chairman Robert Kenney is expected to attend the 3:30 p.m. “Conversation with Karl Rabago” meeting. Also expected to attend are Natelle Dietrich and Claire Eubanks from Missouri PSC Staff, and Lewis Mills from the Office of Public Counsel.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Those expected to attend from MOSEIA include: Executive Director Heidi Schoen and Steve Carroll – Carroll & Associates. Other MOSEIA members may attend.
